
Church of the Holy Family 
               A CARING CATHOLIC COMMUNITY              
       Department of Religious Education     

             
                   

 
 
 
August 24, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have recently received our date for Confirmation, it is Tuesday, November 28, 2017 
@ 7:00 p.m.  We have made a few changes to our program since our parent meeting 
last fall.  These changes in regards to class schedule are listed below.  We will have an 
informational meeting on September 17th at 6:30 p.m. in the St. Joseph Center.  It is 
for both students and parents and should last about an hour.  At this time we will go 
over the information regarding classes, rehearsal and the sacrament of Confirmation.  
The following is the class schedule: 
 
Sunday, September 17th - opening meeting for parents and students 
Sunday, October 1st - 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
Sunday, October 15th - 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
Sunday, November 5th - 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
TBD - Another date prior to Confirmation for rehearsal and time for reconciliation. 
Tuesday, November 28th – Confirmation Liturgy  
 
These changes were made with much thought and prayer.  It is our hope that this will 
enhance their preparation to receive this beautiful sacrament and also will free students 
from having to choose between school and religious activities.  By meeting on Sunday 
evening, Msgr. Vincke and Fr. Dan plan to be an integral part of their final preparation.  
We look forward to these news changes.  If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding these changes, please call me at 810-694-9072 ext. 151. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jan Gravel 
Director of Religious Education 
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